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Statement from Nevada Health Link Executive Director, Heather Korbulic on HealthCare.gov’s 

Incorrect Open Enrollment Notices 

“Nevada Health Link was made aware that the Federal Health Insurance Marketplace, known as 

HealthCare.gov, incorrectly sent notices to Nevada consumers regarding the upcoming open enrollment 

period. These notices from the Marketplace were sent in error. Nevadans who received notices from the 

Marketplace should be aware that NevadaHealthLink.com is the only place to get enrolled in a qualified 

health plan during the next open enrollment period beginning on November 1, 2019. If you have 

questions please call Nevada Health Link’s consumer assistance center at 1-800-547-2927.”  

Heather Korbulic, Executive Director, Silver State Health Insurance Exchange 

 

The Exchange was established per Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS) in 2011 by the State of Nevada, and operations 

began in 2013, on the belief that all Nevadans deserve access to health insurance. Nevada Health Link, the state-

based online exchange allows Nevadans to shop for health insurance and provides federal tax credits and subsidies 

to help cover the cost of insurance for those who qualify. For more information about health insurance offered 

through Nevada Health Link, call 1-800-547-2927, visit www.nevadahealthlink.com, subscribe to Nevada Health 

Link's blog, like us on Facebook or follow us on Instagram and Twitter.  
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